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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Breakfast Club 

Well done to Harvey and Alfie 
who won the colouring          
competition in Breakfast Club 
this week.  Claire said there were 
some amazing designs but both 
Alfie and  Harvey’s pictures were 
particularly great. 
 

We would like to wish all our children, parents,     

grandparents and carers a    

Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! 

See you on Monday 7th  January 2019. 

Santa’s Little Helpers 

This Wednesday, during Rev. David’s after-school 
club, the children visited some of the 
elderly community on the Jubilee    
estate.  The children delivered cards, 
presents and sung carols sharing the 
Christmas spirit. 

We even had 

a visit from 

Santa Claus 

today! 

Shildon Alive donation 
 
This Christmas, rather 
than send Christmas 
cards, the Staff at St. 
John’s have decided to 
make a donation to  
Shildon Alive.  This 
charity is very important 
and is at the heart of our local community.  We 
hope it will help those in need this Christmas and 
beyond. 

Once again, all our Christmas Productions were 

sold out and very well-attended. Thank you for 

your continued support by buying show and raffle 

tickets.   

Your wonderful and generous support enables us 

to provide extra special treats for the children 

during the school term.  

Christingle Celebration 

This Wednesday was 
our  whole school    
Christingle Service in 
St. John’s Church.  A 
big thank you to all 
those children who led 
the service and the 
adults who supported us. 

Save the Children and Christingle 

Thank you for helping us raise money for ‘Save 

the Children’ and ’Christingle’. 

Final totals to be announced in January! 
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